
STATEMENT FROM IU VICE PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR OF 

INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS SCOTT DOLSON 

 

“Throughout this process the health and safety of our students, coaches, staff and fans 

has been our number one priority, and I want to thank Commissioner Warren for his 

leadership as we navigate these unprecedented and challenging times. I also appreciate 

the tremendous support and patience that our fans continue to display as we map out 

the best path to be able to move forward safely. Along with my fellow Big Ten athletic 

directors, we know that there remain many questions that still need to be answered, and 

we will work toward finding those answers in the coming weeks.” 
 


